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HURRAY!     

We will all be returning to Corsham Regis on the 8th March!  

We are busy preparing for the safe return of all pupils to school. Staff have been and will 

continue to test themselves for Covid-19 twice a week, just one of the ways that we can 

help to keep everyone safe and well. 

The wonderful work at Regis continues and there is so much to look forward to… the 4th 

March is World Book Day and we are not going to let the lockdown dampen our spirits! 

Dress up, if you can, and join in with all the fantastic activities that are planned for the day 

including a costume parade via Zoom. 

The week of the 8th March is going to be Science Week, along with your English and Maths 

lessons this week you will be joining in with some exciting Science work too! 

The weather is improving and together we will come through this stronger. 

Thank you for all your support, take care, stay safe and have a lovely weekend 

 Mrs Abby Symons  

 

 

 

Workers of the week… 

Lamari 

from 

Onyx 

Check out The Gazette and Herald 

Newspaper from 24th February, there 

is a lovely article all about Corsham 

Regis and our involvement with the 

Pickwick Capers- well worth a read! 

Charlie R 

from Jade 

Class 

Jonah from Garnet Worker of the 

Week from 

Amethyst is Gavriel 

for his Marvellous 

Myth 

 Daniel from Opal 

Harry from 

Crystal 
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